Letter to Adolph Germer in Chicago
from Alfred Wagenknecht in Chicago,
July 29, 1919.
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July 29, 1919.
Dear Comrade: —

At the meeting of the new National Executive Com-
mittee, held in Chicago on July 26 and 27, the following
motion was passed:

“That the office of the National Executive Secretary be
declared vacant inasmuch as the present incumbent refuses
to perform his duties as National Secretary by refusing to
tabulate the vote in referendums expressing the will of the
membership and further refuses to recognize the regularly
elected National Executive Committee.”

Yours in Comradeship,

A. Wagenknecht,

Executive Secretary, Pro Tem.
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